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Woodfibre LNG Limited (WLNG, or Proponent) is proposing the development and operation
of a liquefied natural gas (LNG) production facility and floating LNG storage at the former
Woodfibre Pulp and Paper Mill site (Project site) near Squamish, British Columbia (BC).

The Woodfibre LNG Project (Project) comprises construction and operation of a gas
processing and liquefaction facility to produce approximately 2.1 million metric tonnes per
annum of LNG, associated storage capacity of 250,000 m3, and export infrastructure.

The proposed Project is subject to review under British Columbia’s Environmental Assessment
Act and the Canadian Environmental Assessment Act.

The Proponent has now submitted its application (Application) to obtain an Environmental
Assessment Certificate.

In order to provide information to the public about the Application, and to receive comments
from the public, the Environmental Assessment Office of British Columbia (EAO) invites the
public to attend an Open House. Open Houses are scheduled as follows:

SQUAMISH
Wednesday, January 28, 2015
4:00 pm to 8:00 pm
CN Roundhouse & Convention Centre 39645 Government Road, Squamish

DISTRICT OF WEST VANCOUVER
Thursday, January 29, 2015
5:00 pm to 9:00 pm
Caulfeild Elementary School 4685 Keith Road, West Vancouver

BOWEN ISLAND
Friday, January 30, 2015
4:00 pm to 8:00 pm
Bowen Island Community School 1041 Mt. Gardner Road, Bowen Island

Environmental Assessment of the Proposed
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The intention of seeking public comments is to ensure that all potential effects —
environmental, social, heritage and health — that might result from the proposed Project are
identified for consideration as part of the assessment process.

There are 45 days for the submission of comments by the public in relation to the Application.
The comment period will begin on January 22, 2015 and end on March 9, 2015. All
comments received during this comment period will be considered.

EAO accepts public comments through the following ways:

By Online Form: http://www.eao.gov.bc.ca
By Mail: Environmental Assessment Office

PO Box 9426 Stn Prov Govt
Victoria BC V8W 9V1

By Fax: 250-387-0230

An electronic copy of the Application and information regarding the environmental
assessment process will be available at www.eao.gov.bc.ca as of January 13, 2015.
Copies of the Application will also be available for viewing at these locations:

• Woodfibre LNG Fortis BC Community Office, 38134 Cleveland Avenue, Squamish, BC
• Squamish Public Library, 37907 2 Avenue, Squamish, BC
• Squamish Municipal Hall, 37955 2 Avenue, Squamish, BC
• Bowen Island Library, 430 Bowen Trunk Road, Bowen Island, BC
• West Vancouver Memorial Library, 1950 Marine Drive, West Vancouver, BC
• West Vancouver Municipal Hall, 750 17 Street, West Vancouver, BC

NOTE: All submissions received by EAO during the comment period in relation to the proposed
Project are considered public and will be posted to the EAO website.


